
Sabre Athletics

LIVINGSTONE SCHOOLLIVINGSTONE SCHOOL

Spirit Week has been so much fun so far! Today, 14 staff rmembers volunteered to
receive a pie in the face!  Mr. Gillespie was lucky enough to get two! The Kindergarten

class celebrated Halloween today with a costume parade through the classrooms.
Tomorrow, judging will take place for the pumpkins carved by each class.
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Halloween Day Reminders

LSA Ski & snowboard 
tuning workshop

We are so excited to see everyone’s costumes tomorrow!
Students will get to participate in House League

activities after lunch in the Gym.
A few reminders:

Masks are permitted for the parade only. Students
cannot wear masks during class time or at recess.

Weapons (even if they are just props) are not permitted
at school so please leave them at home. Any prop

weapons will be taken and left in the office for students
to retrieve at the end of the day. It would be a shame if

they forgot to grab it and didn’t have it for
trick-or-treating.

Students will be going outside for recess. If their costume
is not appropriate for the weather, please send them in

normal clothing and they can change into their costumes
before the parade 

There are regular classes on Friday, November 1.

Remembrance Day Assembly
Thursday, November 7
10:30 a.m. in the Gym

Community members are welcome 

Save the Date! Grad Mexican Fiesta Fundraiser
November 28, Cowley Hall

Tickets go on sale next week

Good luck to our Sr. Boys tonight, they take on CNP at home
6:00 p.m.  The JV/Sr Girls play at J.T. Foster.  Congratulations

to the Jr. B Girls who placed first in their Post-Season
Tournament and in the league.  Our Jr. B Boys represented
Livingstone well at their Post-Season tournament placing

second, their only loss of the season.
Sabre Athletic Socks for Sale!

The Sports Booster Club has socks available from last season
in the following quantities and sizes.  $20 per pair

6 of Men’s size 12-15
        6 of Women’s size 6-9 (Men’s 4.5-8.5)

24 of Youth size 12.5-5

Ski Academy athletes will be holding a Ski and
Snowboard Tuning Workshop this Flex Friday,

November 1.  Drop off your board and skis to be
tuned, waxed or have minor repairs done by the
students. Cost is $5.00 per set or by donation.

Please contact Mr. Bennett for more information
at bennetta@lrsd.ab.ca

The next hot dog sale will take place next Wedneday,
November 6, at Noon.  $2.00 each

All proceeds will support the Sr. Math and Science
field trip expenses.

Pie
in
the
face!


